
               Bureau of Detectives – Area 
South 

   Community Alert 
                           
                                                            Alert #P15-2-110CA 
                                                            October 14, 2015 

Wanted for Armed Robbery 
22nd District (Morgan Park) 

 
 
About This Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the Morgan Park (22nd) District, in the Washington 
Heights neighborhood of four recent armed robberies. In these incidents, an unknown 
male offender approaches males in the alley while they are exiting their garages, 
displays a handgun and demands their property. 
 
Location of Occurrences: 

• 10200 block of S. Normal Avenue on October 5, 2015 at approximately 4:10 p.m. 

• 600 block of W. 103rd Street on October 7, 2015 at approximately 8:20 p.m. 

• 9400 block of S. Union Avenue on September 28, 2015 at approximately 8:10 p.m. 

• 9300 block of S. Wallace Street on July 23, 2015 at approximately 6:30 a.m. 
 
About The Offender: 

• Male, African American between the ages of 25-35, approximately 5'07", 200lbs.  
 
Safety Tips: 

• Walk with a friend or group when visiting an unfamiliar neighborhood. 

• Keep tracking software and security locks on your cell phone. 

• Document serial numbers for your electronics and keep a record at your 
residence. 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to police. 

• Be aware of your surroundings and walk in well lit areas. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

 
If you have any information about these incidents please call:  

Area South Property Crimes Bureau at 312-747-8273 
Reference RD#s  HY-351888, HY-442239, HY-450634, HY-453496 


